
 

NOTICE OF MEETING   

UNDER THE OPEN MEETING LAW   

FOR   

TUXEDO LOCAL DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION  

The Board of Directors for the Tuxedo Local Development Corporation will be conducting 

a virtual meeting on March 29, 2021 at 2:00 PM, Pursuant to Executive Order No. 202.1, 

authorizing such meetings to be held remotely via WebEx.  

This meeting is the required annual meeting that will review by-laws, policies, and make the 

appointments to the LDC Board. 

The link below is being provided by the Attorney for the Tuxedo Local Development 

Corporation, Harris Beach, and is NOT the WebEx link used for the Town of Tuxedo meetings. 

The public may view the meeting using the following link:  

https://meethb.webex.com/meethb/j.php?MTID=m4f3e3fa2125570eff2e84e15dd59dce1 

Or listen by dialing 1-646-992-2010, Webinar ID 129 636 8852  

This notice is given in order to comply with the Open Meetings Law. 

 

 

Dated:  March 23, 2021 

https://meethb.webex.com/meethb/j.php?MTID=m4f3e3fa2125570eff2e84e15dd59dce1

